
BELLEFONTE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF ACT 1 REFERENDUM EXCEPTION 

 

The School District intends to seek approval from the Pennsylvania Department of 

Education or to the County Court as required by Act 1 for an exception(s) allowing an 

increase of the real estate tax as reflected in the School District Preliminary budget.  The 

Preliminary Budget is available for public inspection at the School District offices located at 

318 N. Allegheny Street, Bellefonte, PA 16823.  On written request by any School District 

resident or taxpayer, the School District will provide a copy of the referendum exception 

application. 

 

 

Kenneth G. Bean Jr. 

Board Secretary 


